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School settings 

Recommendations for schools 

• Given the continuing very low rates of community transmission of COVID-19, schools in Victoria can 

commence return to on-site provision. 

• Hand sanitiser should continue to be available and everyone should continue to protect themselves 

and prevent the spread of COVID-19 with effective hand hygiene. 

• Schools should put in place arrangements that enable physical distancing between adults in school 

and immediately outside the school, including in teaching and learning environments and staff 

facilities, as well as at times such as school drop-offs and pick-ups. 

• Any staff, children or young people who are ill should not attend school. 
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